
The final week in class 3 has been busy,     

exciting and filled with Christmas spirit.  

On Tuesday, we went to Theatre Severn to 

watch the pantomime Peter Pan. We enjoyed our 

Christmas trip and we were very proud that 

each child reflected the St Lawrence way! 

On Wednesday, we celebrated by wearing    

Christmas jumpers and enjoyed our delicious    

Christmas dinners.  

On Thursday, we were fortunate to have   Hen-

ry, a local artist, join class 3 and    support 

us with making our papier mâché Anglo Saxon 

daggers. The children really  enjoyed the day 

and created very  realistic 3D daggers.  

In the afternoon, we had a special visitor who 

delivered presents for all of the children. 

On Friday, we enjoyed our last day by painting 

our daggers, sharing cards and gifts and 

watching our school nativity with Class 2. 

Merry Christmas class3! See you next year! 






